CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
MUMBAI

ATTENTION

TO ALL INDIAN BUSINESS ENTREPRENEURS
WHO WISH TO HAVE BUSINESS DEALINGS WITH INDONESIA

The Consulate General of the Republic of Indonesia, Mumbai hereby wish to
Inform all the Indian Business entrepreneurs that our mission is in receipt of the
official note from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Republic of Indonesia vide ref. no B-
03873/KEMLU/120502 dated May 5, 2012 requesting us to take note of the
notification from The Ministry of Trade, Republic of Indonesia to be circulated to
Indian business entrepreneurs.

1). The Indian business entrepreneurs to be careful before they do any
business dealing with unknown Indonesian company.

2) The Indian business entrepreneurs to avoid any business transactions
(Export-Import) in Indonesia through internet websites/e-mails without
ensuring the existence of the company.

3). The reminders as mentioned above (sr. 1 & 2) is because in recent times,
cases of “suspected deals” were noted with regards to the companies and
individuals using online services to conduct business transactions.

[f you wish to have any detailed information with regards to the credibility of

Indonesian company, then please do not hesitate to contact in advance the nearest
Indonesian Embassy/Consulate.

Consulate General of the Republic of Indonesia
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